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Board Meeting Agenda - MARKED 

Thursday, February 18, 2021
Noon
Call to Order



Chair Askew
Roll Call
All present
Approval of Minutes


Approved
Old Business



None




New Business

Approved on first and final reading

Resolution 1431, A Resolution Requesting the Council of the City of Knoxville, Tennessee to Provide for the Issuance of Not to Exceed Eighty-Seven Million Five Hundred Thousand and No/100 Dollars ($87,500,000) in Aggregate Principal Amount of Electric System Revenue Refunding Bonds, Series LL-2021; the Issuance of Not to Exceed Forty-Nine Million Five Hundred Thousand and No/100 Dollars ($49,500,000) in Aggregate Principal Amount of Gas System Revenue Refunding Bonds, Series AA-2021; the Issuance of Not to Exceed Forty-One Million Five Hundred Thousand and No/100 Dollars ($41,500,000) in Aggregate Principal Amount of Water System Revenue Refunding Bonds, Series LL-2021; and the Issuance of Not to Exceed Two Hundred Forty-One Million and No/100 Dollars ($241,000,000) in Aggregate Principal Amount of Wastewater System Revenue Refunding Bonds, Series 2021A
Approved on first reading
Resolution 1432, A Resolution Authorizing Participation in the Tennessee Valley Authority’s Electric Vehicle Charging Power (EVC) Rate and Amending the Existing Rate Schedules of the Electric Division to Provide for an EVC Rate Schedule 
President’s Report

President Gabriel Bolas advised Commissioners the Water Supply Master Plan reflects multi-year capital investment in KUB’s water treatment plant infrastructure.  KUB is actively identifying and implementing improvements to ensure resiliency in the system, mitigate risk in the treatment process, and prepare for future needs and demand.  He recognized Shane Bragg, Manager of Water Systems Engineering, to provide an update and additional information on the Plan.
President Bolas reminded Commissioners that Project Help is one of the programs used to support low- and limited-income individuals and families in our community with bill assistance. This program has been especially important this year as many have been impacted financially by the pandemic. He recognized Anna Freshour, one of KUB’s Customer Counselors, to provide an update on this year’s Project Help campaign.
Other Business



None

Adjournment                       

1:10 p.m.
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